
 

 

Bulletin:  04 -18 

 

TO:  All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM:  Tony Rossi 

Vice President, Marketing 

 

DATE:  January 09, 2018 

SUBJECT: Greenheck 2018 National Sales Meeting  

   
 

Greetings & Happy New Year! 

Now that the holiday festivities are behind us and 2018 has arrived, our October Greenheck 

National Sales Meeting will be here before we know it. 

 

This year’s meeting will be held at the Hyatt Regency O’Hare, 

Chicago.   

 

In order to plan for meeting logistics we need to know if you are 

planning on attending the meeting. Please click on the link below to 

complete the brief attendance survey.  This should only take 30 

seconds. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VZSKJNG 

 

This will NOT register you for the meeting. Formal registration for the Greenheck National Sales 

Meeting opens early summer.   

 

Please complete this survey by Friday, January 12th. Thank you in advance for your prompt 

response!  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VZSKJNG

